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malacologists.
The Gypsum Construction Handbook RSMeans 2009-01-03 One of the construction
industry's longest-running, most relied-on references, The Gypsum Construction
Handbook was first published by the U.S. Gypsum Company in 1904. For more than a
century and through several editions, the book has become a trusted standard. This
new 6th edition is an illustrated, comprehensive, and authoritative guide on all
facets of gypsum construction. You'll find the newest product developments,
installation methods, fire- and sound-rated construction information, illustrated
framing-to-finish application instructions, estimating and planning information,
and more. System descriptions – together with full data on products, accessories,
tools, equipment, and applications – help plan and estimate projects and ensure
compliance with performance criteria. Cost- and time-saving techniques keep the
work on budget. New in the sixth edition are chapters on sustainable construction
methods and products, building movement, fire resistance, heat transfer, sound
transmission, and vapor/moisture control. The Handbook covers both new
construction and repair and remodeling and includes: framing drywall and veneer
plaster joint treatment and plaster finishing interior cement board ceilings
conventional plaster
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Deep-Sky Video Astronomy Steve Massey 2009-04-21 Deep-Sky Video Astronomy is a
concise guide to using modern integrating video cameras for deep-sky viewing and
imaging with the kinds of modest telescopes available commercially to amateur
astronomers. It includes an introduction and a brief history of the technology,
camera types, etc. The authors then examine the pros and cons of this
unrefrigerated yet highly efficient technology, which is already beginning to
compete with expensive astronomical cooled-chip CCD cameras in quality and ease of
use. There is a thorough examination of accessories used to achieve particular
results. Examples are focal reducers, Barlow lenses, and optical filters. However,
the focus is mostly on the practical side of creating beautiful and detailed
astronomical portraits using image-stacking software, enhancement tools like
PhotoShop, and creating color images with a black-and-white camera. Practical
step-by-step examples supported by tried and trusted tips show how to achieve the
best possible deep-sky video portrait!
Nuclear Science Abstracts 1975-04
The Coin Collector's Survival Manual, Revised Seventh Edition Scott A. Travers
2015-09-01 Revised and Updated for the Gold Rush From one of the world’s most
knowledgeable coin dealers–a former consultant to the Federal Trade Commission who
is often quoted by the Wall Street Journal–comes a thorough update of the mosttrusted consumer protection handbook to buying and selling rare and valuable
coins. Illustrated with black-and-white photographs and a full-color insert, The
Coin Collector’s Survival Manual, Seventh Edition is indispensable for seasoned
collectors and novices alike. This substantially revised edition of the Coin
Collector’s Survival Manual includes revised chapters that focus on legal and
financial advice for buying and selling coins, and a new chapter on the most
secure way to detect coins that have been "doctored." You will learn how to: •
Avoid scams when buying and selling gold • Understand the new coin grading system
• Detect altered, counterfeit, and doctored coins • Know how high gold and silver
coins will climb in value • Buy coins through Internet auctions–and avoid the
pitfalls • Safeguard and protect your coins from disaster ABOUT THE AUTHOR: Scott
Travers, former vice president of the American Numismatic Association, was called
the “preeminent consumer advocate in the numismatic field” by The New York Times.
He is a contributor to all the leading coin publications and served as a coin
valuation consultant to the Federal Trade Commission. He has been featured as a
coin expert in Barron’s, Business Week, The WSJ, MSNBC and TODAY.
Deep-Sky Companions: The Caldwell Objects Stephen James O'Meara 2016-09-26 The
Caldwell Catalogue, compiled by the late Sir Patrick Moore (1923–2012), has
delighted amateur astronomers worldwide since its publication in 1995. Twenty
years on, Stephen James O'Meara revisits his guide to these 109 deep-sky delights,
breathing new life into them and the 20 additional observing targets included as
an appendix. This second edition retains O'Meara's detailed visual descriptions
and sketches, accompanied by stunning new images taken by amateur photographer
Mario Motta and observations by Magda Streicher. The astrophysical descriptions
have been updated to account for the many advances in our understanding of the
objects, not least due to an armada of space-borne observatories and the new
technologies used in large ground-based telescopes. Ideal for observers who have
completed the Messier objects and are looking for their next challenge, Deep-Sky
Companions: The Caldwell Objects is a fitting tribute from a renowned visual
observer to one of astronomy's most famous personalities.
A Complete Manual of Amateur Astronomy P. Clay Sherrod 2012-11-13 Concise, highly
readable book discusses the selection, set-up, and maintenance of a telescope;
amateur studies of the sun; lunar topography and occultations; and more. 124
figures. 26 halftones. 37 tables.
2005 Heritage CSNS Signature Auction #372 Ivy Press 2005-03
Astrophysics and Space Science L.B.F.M. Waters 2012-12-06 The successful launch on
November 17, 1995 of ESA's Infrared Space Observatory (ISO) by means of an Ariane
4 carrier, has set in motion a true revolution in quantitative infrared astronomy.
For the first time since the very successful IRAS mission in 1983, the
astronomical community has uninterrupted access to the infrared part of the
electromagnetic spectrum. The four focal plane instruments on board of ISO ( the
camera ISOCAM, the photometerjcamera ISOPHOT, and the short and long wavelength
spec trographs ISO-SWS and ISO-LWS), perform very well and live up to the high
expectations all of us had at launch. In the spring of 1996, Thijs de Graauw
(principal investigator of the SWS) first suggested the idea to organize a
conference dedicated to ISO re sults in the area of stars and circumstellar
matter, and coined the title ISO 's View on Stellar Evolution. At the first
scientific meeting to highlight some of the early ISO results which was held in
May of 1996 at ESA's laboratory ESTEC in Noordwijk, the Netherlands, the
conference was announced and a preliminary science organizing committee was
formed. The conference was held from July 1 to 4, 1997, in conference centre de
Leeuwenhorst, Noord wijkerhout, the Netherlands. The conference was opened by the
Director of ESA 's Science Programme, Professor R. Bonnet.
Gangland: An Encyclopedia of Gang Life from Cradle to Grave [2 volumes] Laura L.
Finley 2018-10-31 This two-volume set integrates informative encyclopedia entries
and essential primary documents to provide an illuminating overview of trends in
gang membership and activity in America in the 21st century. • Comprises
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Clinical Practice Guidelines We Can Trust Institute of Medicine 2011-06-16
Advances in medical, biomedical and health services research have reduced the
level of uncertainty in clinical practice. Clinical practice guidelines (CPGs)
complement this progress by establishing standards of care backed by strong
scientific evidence. CPGs are statements that include recommendations intended to
optimize patient care. These statements are informed by a systematic review of
evidence and an assessment of the benefits and costs of alternative care options.
Clinical Practice Guidelines We Can Trust examines the current state of clinical
practice guidelines and how they can be improved to enhance healthcare quality and
patient outcomes. Clinical practice guidelines now are ubiquitous in our
healthcare system. The Guidelines International Network (GIN) database currently
lists more than 3,700 guidelines from 39 countries. Developing guidelines presents
a number of challenges including lack of transparent methodological practices,
difficulty reconciling conflicting guidelines, and conflicts of interest. Clinical
Practice Guidelines We Can Trust explores questions surrounding the quality of CPG
development processes and the establishment of standards. It proposes eight
standards for developing trustworthy clinical practice guidelines emphasizing
transparency; management of conflict of interest ; systematic review--guideline
development intersection; establishing evidence foundations for and rating
strength of guideline recommendations; articulation of recommendations; external
review; and updating. Clinical Practice Guidelines We Can Trust shows how clinical
practice guidelines can enhance clinician and patient decision-making by
translating complex scientific research findings into recommendations for clinical
practice that are relevant to the individual patient encounter, instead of
implementing a one size fits all approach to patient care. This book contains
information directly related to the work of the Agency for Healthcare Research and
Quality (AHRQ), as well as various Congressional staff and policymakers. It is a
vital resource for medical specialty societies, disease advocacy groups, health
professionals, private and international organizations that develop or use
clinical practice guidelines, consumers, clinicians, and payers.
The Coin Collector's Survival Manual Scott A. Travers 2008 An authoritative manual
for both novice and experienced collectors explores the latest trends in coin
collecting, covering such areas as coin care, grading, investing, and identifying
scams and fakes, and includes helpful advice on safeguarding one's collection,
buying and selling coins on the Internet, and more than two hundred photographs.
Original. 15,000 first printing.
Stellar populations as building blocks of galaxies : proceedings of the 241th
symposium of the International Astronomical Union held in La Palma, Tenerife,
Spain, December 10-16, 2006 International Astronomical Union. Symposium 2007
Heritage Numismatic Auctions US Coin Auction Catalog #1117 Mark Van Winkle 2008-09
Encyclopedia of Explosives and Related Items Basil Timothy Fedoroff 1960
A Spectroscopic Survey of Nearby Galactic Nuclei Luis Chi Ho 1995
Evidence Based Medicine Nikolaos Sitaras 2012-04-11 Evidence-based medicine (EBM)
was introduced to the best benefit of the patient. It has transformed the
pathophysiological approach to the outcome approach of today's treatments.
Disease-oriented to patient-oriented medicine. And, for some, daily medical
practice from patient oriented to case oriented medicine. Evidence has changed the
paternalistic way of medical practice. And gave room to patients, who show a
tendency towards partnership. Although EBM has introduced a different way of
thinking in the day to day medical practice, there is plenty of space for
implementation and improvement. This book is meant to provoke the thinker towards
the unlimited borders of caring for the patient.
Grading Guide for Modern U.S. Coins Richard S. Montgomery 2004-01-01 THE
NUMISMATIC GUARANTY CORPORATION GRADING GUIDE FOR MODERN COINS TEACHES COIN
COLLECTORS TO IDENTITY AND GRADE COINS. AS THE OFFICIAL GRADING SERVICE OF THE
AMERICAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION AND THE PROFESSIONAL NUMISMATISTS GUILD, THE NGC
HAS EXTENSIVE EXPERIENCE AND KNOWLEDGE TO SHARE WITH NOVICE AND SEASONED
COLLECTORS. IN THIS COMPACT, YET COMPREHENSIVE BOOK, LEARN COIN HISTORY AND
GRADING SKILLS FOR AUTHORS WHO WORK WITH COINS EVERY DAY BUT WHO KNOW HOW TO
COMMUNICATE THEIR EXPERTISE IN AN EASY-TO-READ FORMAT. THIS BOOK IS A WORTHWHILE
INVESTMENT OF TIME AND MONEY.
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Concise Catalog of Deep-sky Objects W.H. Finlay 2006-04-18 Here is a unique and
fascinating reference book for every serious deep-sky observer! Entries for each
of more than 500 deep-sky objects provide far more than the usual astronomical
data – they also detail, in every case, the most interesting facts. Physical
factors, astrophysical information, evolution, unusual features, the list is
endless. The objects are all listed in NGC order. Astronomers can now get an
insight into exactly what they are looking at, to add a new level of insight and
enjoyment to deep-sky observing.
Gas Turbine System Technician (electrical) 1 & C, Volume 2 Robert W. Gonser 1987
The Mollusks Charles F. Sturm 2006 Mollusks have been important to humans since
our earliest days. Initially, when humans were primarily interested in what they
could eat or use, mollusks were important as food, ornaments, and materials for
tools. Over the centuries, as human knowledge branched out and individuals started
to study the world around them, mollusks were important subjects for learning how
things worked. In this volume, the editors and contributors have brought together
a broad range of topics within the field of malacology. It is our expectation that
these topics will be of interest and use to amateur and professional
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Fault-Tolerance Techniques for Spacecraft Control Computers Mengfei Yang 2017-05
Translation of: Hang tian qi kong zhi ji suan ji rong cuop ji shu.
Maternal-Child Nursing Test Success Ruth A. Wittmann-Price 2011-06-24
Print+CourseSmart
Government Reports Annual Index 1994

approximately 200 encyclopedia entries on gangs in the United States • Illustrates
entries through 16 primary documents • Provides a chronology to help readers to
contextualize developments related to gang activity • Includes a Guide to Related
Topics to facilitate tangential discovery • Defines terms essential to
understanding the subject matter of the text in a glossary
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